
 

UPDATE – Hit and Run investigation in West Oaks Mall parking lot on September 29, 

2020 

 

AbbyPD wishes to thank the public for the many tips and video received in relation to 

the September 29th hit and run collision in the West Oaks Mall parking lot.   

Major Crime Unit detectives now believe then have identified the van and driver 

involved in this incident.  Charges are pending; an update will be provided at a later 

date.  

At this time, we ask that the public refrain from sending in further tips and video 

regarding this investigation.  Should detectives require additional public assistance, an 

update to this release will be issued.  

Once again, we thank the public for the information previously submitted. 
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